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To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Response to Clanon Directive regarding 2007-2009 Top 100

Sent on behalf of Brian Cherry (Vice President-PG&E Regulatory Relations):

Paul:

Attached is PG&E's response to the directive for PG&E's top 100 list from 2007 to the present, as 
issued in your letter to PG&E dated September 17, 2010. On September 20, 2010, PG&E provided a 
partial response to this request, which included the current list, based on 2009 data. On September 24, 
2010, PG&E provided an update to the 2009 Top 100 Gas Transmission Projects, which reflected 
changes such as more precise location information. The attached includes a combined list of the 
segments included on PG&E’s 2007, 2008 or 2009 Top 100 lists for long-term evaluation and planning, 
along with corrections and updated notes on their status as of February 11,2011. As shown in the 
status summary, 86 percent of pipeline segments that were listed only in 2007 and/or 2008 have been 
completed. For segments on the 2009 list, 56 percent have been completed and the remaining 
segments are in earlier phases of action. For those segments on the 2009 list that PG&E made 
available in September 2010, PG&E has retained the same map number for ease of reference, and has 
provided updated and corrected information where applicable. This consolidated 2007-2009 list will be 
made available on PG&E’s website.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding our response.

Brian Cherry

Redacted

Executive Assistant to Brian K. Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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